The Kennedy Center, Inc.



2440 Reservoir Avenue Trumbull, CT 0661 1 (203) 365-8522 • (203) 365-8533 Fax (203) 365-8535 TDD website, www.kennedyctr.org Martin D. Schwartz President and CEO

November 10, 2003

Officers

Barbara F. Green, Esq. Chairman of the Board Anthony Minotti, Ed.D. Vice Chairman Thomas E. Walsh, Jr. Treasurer Mary G. Brown Secretary

Directors

Frederick K. Biebel Isobel Broadhurst Douglas R. Brown, Esq. E. James Clark William DuBois Jacquelyn C. Durrell Alice Chaves Ferreira Kathy Flynn Vincent A. Griffin, Jr. Nancy Habetz Kenneth Halaby Randye Kaye Michael N. LaVelle, Esq. Tracy R. Maus Anthony Milano Leonard Miller Rachelle Mitchell Steven Randich Michele Russo Lois H. St. Onge Rep. Cathy C. Tymniak Nydia M. Vazquez Salona Williams

Lifetime Directors Wanda B. Carroll Evelyn M. Kennedy Dorothy B. Larson Mr. Malin Zergiebel 86 Ironworks Hill Road Brookfield, CT 06804

Dear Mr. Zergiebel:

On behalf of The Kennedy Center Board of Directors, staff and clients, thank you very much for the wonderful job you and Janet did in designing our new Kennedy Center website. We are all very pleased with our new website as it will enable an unlimited number of people to learn more about our organization and the quality programs we provide to individuals, from birth to seniors, with special needs. Of course, in addition to our rehabilitation programs, our various business services, in the areas of catering, mailing services, landscaping, etc., are now more accessible to a much larger population.

We have received a great deal of favorable feedback from our friends and benefactors, and I am confident everyone who accesses our website will be impressed with its professional and creative design.

Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Martin D. Schwartz President and CEO

MDS/lml

